
 

 
  

LICENSING  
SUB-COMMITTEE 
30 November 2016 

REPORT 
 

 
Subject heading: 
 
 

New Tasty Chicken 
7 Station Chambers, Victoria Road, 
Romford, RM1 2HS 
Review of Premises Licence 
Application 

Report author and contact details: 
  
 

Mr Campbell, Licensing Officer 
5th floor Mercury House 
licensing@havering.gov.uk 
01708 432766 

 

This application for a Review of the Premises Licence is made by PC Oisin Daly 
on behalf of the Metropolitan Police under section 51 of the Licensing Act 2003.  
The application was received by Havering’s Licensing Authority on 21st October 
2016. 
 

Geographical description of the area and description of the building 
New Tasty Chicken is a take away fast food premises, it is located on the north side of 
Victoria Road about 25 metres from the junction with South Street Romford and 100 
metres walking distance from Romford Rail Station 
 

The premises are within the Romford ring road.  This area is therefore subject to a 
special policy further to cumulative impact.   
 

The immediate vicinity in which the premises reside contains commercial and residential 
properties. 
 

A map of the area is attached to my report to assist the Sub-Committee.. 
 

The Act requires the Licensing Authority to advertise the review, inviting representations 
to be made by responsible authorities or interested parties.  An appropriately worded 
public notice advertising this application was placed at the premises, at Havering Town 
Hall and on Havering’s website. on 21st and 24th October 2016. (Friday and Monday) 
 

The venue has a Premises Licence number 2244 which permits Late Night 
Refreshment Sunday to Thursday 23:00 to 03:00, Friday & Saturday 23:00 to 04:00 the 
licence was transferred to the current holder Mr Amer Khan on 7th December 2015. 
A copy of the premises licence is attached to my report. 
 



 
 
 
 

The police provided additional information to support their application on 3rd November 
2016 this was e-mailed to the Licensing Authority, the licence holder Mr Khan and Mr 
Hopkins the licence holder’s agent.  This additional information is attached to the review 
application. 
 

Summary 
 

There were no representations against or in support of this application from interested 
persons. 
 

There were no representations against or in support of this application from responsible 
authorities. 
 
 
 


